
April 4, 2009 Road Inspection 

TAKE NOTICE PLEASE that the Town Board of the Town of Rosendale will meet at 
7:30 a.m. on Saturday, April 4, 2009 at the Town Hall located at N8472 County 

Road M. They are meeting for the sole purpose of doing a road inspection of all 
town roads. A report will be given at the next regular board meeting. 

Respectfully submitted, 
 

Roxanne Tarnow, Clerk 

 


